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| would like to take this opportunity to submit to this review into the role and operation of the Independent
Planning Commission.

The NSW Government is greatly influenced by the large fossil fuel industry, particularly in the planning of major
projects. The NSW Planning Dept has proven over the years to be pro-mining by approving or recommending all coal
mining in the state. The mining industry has even forced this review into the Independent Planning Commission.
One thing that this state needs is and independent approval system that can make judgments and determinations
that are transparent, unbiased and in the best interest of the majority of the people.

We are moving into unprecedented times both globally and state wide. We need visionary leaders to ensure that
future generations have the basic necessities for survival and a world better than our own. We need a Government
free of corruption and bias that is capable of making innovative decisions for all people and all generations of NSW.
This means that NSW needs an Independent Planning Commission, one that is not influenced by NSW Planning (or
its flunkey mining cohorts) and one that has more autonomy to make objective decisions.
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